
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION  

 Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson 

 

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Senior Planner 

 Department of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 19, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: PC 06-17; 455 E. Butterfield Road 

   

 

On the June 19, 2006 Plan Commission agenda is a petition for approval of various 

zoning actions associated with a proposed sit-down restaurant with outdoor dining for the 

property at 455 E. Butterfield Road.  Staff has been reviewing the project with the 

petitioner and has offered comments to the petitioner accordingly.  However, in order to 

allow the petitioner to amend the submitted plans and provide additional documentation, 

the petitioner and staff are requesting a continuance of the petition to the July 17, 2006 

meeting. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends that the Plan Commission continue the hearing on PC 06-17 to the  

July 17, 2006 Plan Commission meeting. 
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